
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Vikbolandet, January 1st, 2020 

 

 

Statement on the REACH regulation 
 

With regard to the European Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 concerning Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorization and Chemicals (REACH), Angland Electronics here by confirms that we supply articles 

(not chemicals) which are not intended to release any substances under normal conditions of use. 

The articles we produce don’t contain any substances in REACH regulation Annex XIV nor Annex XVII, 

and we carefully observe the SVHC (Substances of Very High Concern) in order to avoid using listed 

substances. 

Our intention is to replace any substance, in the articles we produce, that are and will be listed on 

the SVHC list with a suitable one. We are fully aware of our duties according to article 33.1 and will 

inform our professional users if we have a substance listed on the SVHC list in the articles we produce 

and if the concentration value is higher than 0,1 %. 

Angland Electronic always complies with current legislations within the geographical markets we are 

subjected to, and we always try to avoid use of hazardous substances both in the articles and 

production processes.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

ANGLAND ELECTRONICS AB 

 

 

Pontus Angland 

Managing Director 

 

 


